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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 

The festive season is back. Examinations and tests for the term have been completed. All of us, teachers 

and tots, need a break before preparations begin for the final phase of the Academic Year 2020-21. School 

will close for winter holidays on December 16th, 2020 and re-open on January 4th, 2021.  

Tests for LKG to Grade 8 will be held from January 5th, 2021. Pre-Boards Examination for Grades 10 and 

12 will be held by the second week of January, 2021. Post-Midterm Examination for Grades 9 and 11 will 

be held in the third week of January, 2021. 

National Day and Christmas will be celebrated on December 15th during the school assembly by all the 

students of the school from Grades 3 to 12. Students may be attired in white pants and red shirt for boys 

and white skirts and red tops for girls. Kindergarten as well as Grades 1 and 2 students may be clad in red 

outfits and will celebrate during the first period. 

We would like to remind you to please clear all pending dues at the earliest. Please note that during the 

winter holidays, the school office will be open from 8 am to 12:30 pm only on the 29th, 30th and 31st of 

December as well as on the 3rd of January, 2020 for the purpose of fee remittance.  

Despite the problems of the pandemic period, we are proud to proclaim that our achievements have been 

tremendous. Many a trophy have been won. How true is the quote by the American author Napolean Hill, 

“Every adversity carries with it the seed of equal or greater benefit.”  

We take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 
 
 
 

Principal 


